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Dont forget to follow us on 
Twitter at @ArmfieldHistory2

   A  a term to celebrate...

Christmas Food Hamper Appeal
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PE in Full Swing 
at Armfield
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As the winter break approaches, our curriculum has turned towards the di�erent 
celebrations of Christmas in Francophone countries. Both Primary and Secondary 
took part in the Lingotot Christmas Festival on the 10th December. This exciting 
initiative allows children to develop their understanding of how Christmas is 
celebrated across the world. We look forward to learning more with our inspiring 
students as they progress in the new year.
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